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Answer: C
Explanation:
Explanation
A Virtual Private Cloud (VPC) is a virtual network dedicated to
the user's AWS account. It enables the user to launch AWS
resources into a virtual network that the user has defined. An
Elastic Network Interface (ENI) is a virtual network interface
that the user can attach to an instance in a VPC. An ENI can
include attributes such as: a primary private IP address, one
or more secondary private IP addresses, one elastic IP address
per private IP address, one public IP address, one or more
security groups, a MAC address, a source/destination check
flag, and a description. The user can create a network
interface, attach it to an instance, detach it from an
instance, and attach it to another instance. The attributes of
a network interface follow the network interface as it is
attached or detached from an instance and reattached to another
instance. Thus, the user can maintain a fixed MAC using the
network interface.
http://docs.aws.amazon.com/AWSEC2/latest/UserGuide/using-eni.ht
ml

NEW QUESTION: 2
A company that provides Software as a Service wants to prevent
the application code from being modified. Which of the
following techniques should be used to accomplish this task?
A. Obfuscation
B. Encryption
C. Auditing
D. Signing
Answer: D

NEW QUESTION: 3
Which of the following cloud infrastructure designs includes on
premise servers utilizing a centralized syslog server that is
hosted at a third party organization for review?
A. Hybrid
B. Private
C. Public
D. Community
Answer: A
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